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Grover Beach Holds First-Ever City Priorities Community Forum 
 

GROVER BEACH, CA – The City of Grover Beach is holding its first-ever City Priorities Community Forum 
to get input from community members on key priorities for the City over the next 2-3 years. The forum 
will be held on Monday, February 11, 2019 from 6:30-8:30 p.m. at the Ramona Garden Park Center 
located at 993 Ramona Avenue. The event will include brief comments from Mayor Jeff Lee and City 
Manager Matthew Bronson and involve facilitated small-group discussions on the most important 
priorities for the City of Grover Beach to accomplish. Participants will have an opportunity to select 
which priorities are the most important to them which will be shared with the City Council as it 
determines a set of Council Goals at a goal-setting workshop on Friday, February 22.   
 
“This community forum builds on the Council’s commitment in determining the highest priorities for the 
City to accomplish and staff’s work in implementing these priorities,” said Mayor Jeff Lee. “Getting 
community input is important to our goal-setting process and we look forward to receiving this input 
and using it to help develop our Council Goals.”  
 
The results of the forum will be posted on the City’s website and shared with the City Council prior to 
the Council goal-setting workshop on February 22. For community members who are not able to attend 
the forum or would rather provide input electronically, an online survey is available on the City’s website 
at www.groverbeach.org and results of the survey will also be shared with the Council prior to the 
February 22nd workshop. Once the Council determines its set of Council Goals, staff will develop and 
share work programs to implement the goals in April before presenting a proposed budget for the 
upcoming fiscal year 2019-20 in May that incorporates these goals.   
 
 
 
 

### 

http://www.groverbeach.org/

